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Alameda County Board of Supervisors to Discuss 

Appointment Process for New District Attorney 

Oakland, CA — The Alameda County Board of Supervisors will address the appointment process for a 
new District Attorney following the successful voter-approved recall of District Attorney Pamela Price. 
The discussion will take place during the Board's regular meeting on Tuesday, December 10, 2024, at 
11:00 AM, as a set matter. 

This action follows the Alameda County Registrar of Voters recent certification of the November 5 
election.  
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